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     Millerton Winter Carnival March 2-4th, 2011 

As usual our school will have dress up days as part of our winter carnival celebrations: 

Wednesday – Pyjama Day 

Thursday – Crazy Hat Day 

Friday – School Colors Day (red, black) 

Winter can be such a great time of year to play in the snow and enjoy the fresh air and sun-

shine.  So, this year on Friday afternoon we will be having a variety of silly and fun outdoor ac-

tivities .  So make sure your child comes with appropriate clothing to be outside for a little 

longer than usual.  After our fun and games we will be returning to the cafeteria where the 

Home and School will treat the students to hot chocolate and cookies.   

                                                                                    Furry Friends    
    

Mrs. Vickers’ Grade Two would like to thank everyone who helped out in their campaign to 

assst6 our local SPCA.  We were able to donate Many used blankets and towels as well as make 

a donation of $75.  Thank you again for your support in this project. 

       Girls Middle School Basketball  

             Congratulations to the Middle School girls basketball team!  The girls won the silver 

medal at the District 16 tournament on Sunday.  Way to go team!  A special thank you to 

Tammy Vickers for coaching the team this year! 

March Break 

The Millerton teachers and staff wish you all a great time of relaxation and family fun over 

the March Break, which is the week of March 7th to 11th.  We look forward to working with your 

child(ren) for the remainder of the school year 


